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DISTRICT 8  PRE-BID MEETING 
 

Plans and Special Provisions for Contract Number 76D61 (IL Approach Structures to the New 
Mississippi River Bridge) on the Letting of May 14, 2010 will be available for your review at the 
District 8 office, Classroom, from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM on Monday, May 3, 2010. The District 8 
office is located at 1102 Eastport Plaza Drive, Collinsville, IL.  All prime contractors and DBE 
firms are encouraged to attend.  The design consultant, Crawford, Murphy and Tilly, Inc., will give 
a presentation about the unique design features and requirements of the contract.  Staff from the 
design consultant and IDOT staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have.  This will 
be an opportunity for prime contractors to indicate their interest in receiving quotations from DBE 
firms.  Both prime contractors and DBE firms are encouraged to review the project goals prior to 
the pre-bid meeting.  


